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Carolina Power .ind Light Company
Attn: J. A. Jones, Senior Executive Vice

President and Chief Operating Officer
411 Fayetteville Street
Raleigh, North Carolina 27602

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of October 12, 1979, informing us of steps you have
taken to correct the items of noncompliance and deviation concerning activities
under NRC Operating License Nos. DPR-62 and DPR 71 brought to your attention in
our letter of September 19, 1979. We have examined your corrective actions and
have no further questions at this time. Also, your comments on deviation items
A.2 (Design of sprinkler systems for cable spreading areas) and B (Nonindicating
type fire protection control valve) are being forwarded to our Office of Nuclear
Reactor Regulations for evaluation. These items will be reexamined upon comple-
tion of this evaluation.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

Charles E. Murphy, Chief
Reactor Construction and Engineering

Support Branch

cc: A. C. Tollison, Jr.
Plant Manager
Box 458
Southport, North Carolina 28461

.

1337 244

7911150 0 1 9


